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SCHOOL GATEWAY – THE APP THAT DOES EVERYTHING IS HERE 
AVAILABLE TO DOWNLOAD ‘NOW’! 

 

School Gateway, the parent engagement app, 
 has arrived at Haytor View! 

 

           
 

 Receive messages and letters direct to phone/tablet easily! – 
communications at your fingertips 

 

 Make payments for school dinners, trips and uniform 
 

 From 15th November 2019 - no more printed letters or newsletters beyond this date  
 

 Download the app NOW from any app store – just search ‘School Gateway’ 
 

 All you need is a mobile phone number and an email address (for set up only) 
 

 Receive messages and make payments as soon as you download the app and register – it takes 2 
minutes! 

 

 Please call into the school office with your phone or tablet if you need help – we can set you up!  
 

 PRIZE DRAW FOR £50 CASH FOR ALL THOSE SIGNED UP – FRIDAY ASSEMBLY, 15TH NOVEMBER 2019 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
Our school photographer will be in school this Thursday 7th November to take 
individual photographs of the children. 
 

If you want family photos taken with small children not yet in school, or secondary school 
children, please come to the school from 8.30am where the photographer will be happy 
to do those family shots.  

 

If you have more than one child in school, please be assured that we have plans in place that will see 
your children photographed together, as well as separately – you do not need to come to school at 
8.30am to enable these shots to take place.   
 

If you need clarification of these arrangements, please feel free to speak with a member of the school 
office who will be happy to help. 
 

FLU VACCINATIONS IN SCHOOL – WEDNESDAY 4TH DECEMBER 
 

Please remember to complete the electronic parental consent by visiting:  
 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2019/devon and follow the online instructions, 
 

before Sunday 24th November please.  
 

We look forward to supporting Virgin Care help you to keep your children fit & healthy over the winter months. 
 



ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 2019 - 11TH-15TH NOVEMBER 
As a school we are coming together during Anti-Bullying Week to focus on 
the theme being shared nationally - 'Change Starts With Us'. Throughout the 
week children will be supported with opportunities to think about, discuss and 
even act out things that they can do so say to avoid incidents of  bullying 
developing or in response to any bullying that they face. Our week will begin 
with an assembly at 9.00am on Monday 11th November where children 
from Year 1 to Year 6 will get together to begin to explore this theme. Please 
feel free to join us and begin your week sharing in your children's learning! 
See you there! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL NURSERY PARENTS WANTING A 
RECEPTION PLACE SEPTEMBER 2020 
We have been notified that the application process for requesting school places in 
Reception 2020 will OPEN on Friday 15th November and will CLOSE on 
Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

 

You MUST complete the process to request your child's RECEPTION 2020 place as soon as possible, to 
ensure that it is recorded by the local authority.  
 

You will receive a letter from the Local Authority which will have your unique log in number to make an 
online admission. 
 

www.devon.gov.uk/admissionsonline or call 0345 155 1019 or email: admissions@devon.gov.uk 
 

Please speak with a member of school staff if you have any queries. 
 

BIKEABILITY TRAINING IN SCHOOL 
Well done to the Year 6 children who took part in Bikeability training all last week. 
 

Badges will be presented in our Celebration Assembly this Friday at 9am. Do join us! 
 

REMEMBRANCE CRAFT AFTERNOON 
On Tuesday 5th November children will be making poppies that they will take with them to the Penn Inn 
this Friday at 10.30am - as with all of our craft afternoons you are invited to join us. Poppies will be made 
in the hall at the times detailed below – if you would like to join your child, please note the time that they 
will be in the hall. Come and join them via the school’s Queensway gate and the main school entrance. 
 
Foundation Stage – Base One 1.00pm; Base Two 1.15pm 
Years 1 and 2 – 1.30-2.00pm 
 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS  
As part of our Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning the whole school are thinking about 
‘SEAL – Getting On Falling Out’. Our Community Celebration on Friday at 9.00am in the school 
hall will shine the spotlight on the following celebration of our Core Offer: 
 

‘I show respect for other people’s ideas and feelings’ 
 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
Tuesday Friday 8th November – Poppies at Penn Inn for Remembrance  
Wednesday 4th December – Flu Clinic in school 
Thursday 19th December – Last Day of Autumn Term 

CHRISTMAS DATES - GET THEM IN YOUR DIARY! 
 

Pantomime and Christmas Disco – Friday 29th November 
Non-uniform Day (Christmas Themed/Christmas Jumpers) – Friday 6th December  
Christmas Extravaganza – Friday 13th December  
Christmas Celebration at St.Luke’s Church, Milber – Tuesday 17th December 
Christmas Dinner, Craft Afternoon, Singing Around the Tree – Wednesday 18th December     

                                                                                     

ATTENDANCE  
 

OVERALL Found B1 
SB 

Found B2 
SJP 

Year 1 
RH 

Year 2 
IF 

Year 3/4 
B1 JW 

Year 3/4 
B2 MC 

Year 5 
AS 

Year 6 
GH 

94.3% 81.4% 93.1% 97.3% 96.2% 92.3% 93.6% 98.8% 97.5% 
 

Years 3 and 4 – 2.00-2.30pm 
Years 5 and 6 – 2.30-3.00pm 


